
 
 

 

Greetings Home School Families, 
 
Welcome to our Shepherd’s Heart Enrichment Tutorial community! We look forward to 
partnering with you as we prepare for the upcoming 2011 – 2012 school year!  At the 
start of our 17th year it is exciting to see that our founder Laurie Montgomery’s godly 
vision continues to grow and prosper, while still blessing so many home schooling 
families. 
 
Our program offers enrichment classes for ages Pre-Kindergarten through Eighth 
Grades. The Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten, First and Second grades are self 
contained classes. These classes are under the leadership of one teacher for the full 
year. Our self-contained class teachers are experienced elementary teachers, many of 
whom have Early Childhood and Special Education degrees. They foster a loving and 
safe environment for your child to learn.   
 
The Third through Eighth grades are set up to rotate between five different classes 
during the day. We offer ten classes every year to this group, a total of five classes each 
semester. Our teachers for these grades have years of experience in the subjects they 
teach, and all have a passion for teaching. We are careful to provide our Seventh and 
Eighth graders with a more accelerated and in-depth enrichment to accommodate their 
upperclassmen status.  
 
PROPOSED CLASSES OFFERED FOR THE THIRD THROUGH EIGHTH GRADE:  
(In no particular order) 
 

Anne’s ARTifacts 
Chemistry Quest 
Common $ Cents 
Faith Followers 
Integrated Literature/Speech
  

Integrated Literature/ Writing 
JAM (Joy & Music) 
P.E./ Health 
Survival Know How 
Time Travelers 

The following are the rates for the upcoming 2011-2012 school year: 

 Registration fee is $70.00 per student (non-refundable).  

 The tuition for Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grades is $62 per 
month or $496 annually.   

 The tuition for 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th grade is $70 per month or $560 
annually. 
 
 

 



 
 
Enrollment/registration for the 2011 – 2012 school year for new families will begin at our 
Open House on Monday, April 4th, from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on a first come, first 
serve basis.  Class waiting lists usually begin early during our Open House, so please 
be sure to get your information in as soon as possible to assure your child’s placement 
in the desired grade level.  
 
Kindly complete all forms (click “forms” on the homepage menu) and either mail them or 
give them to a Board Member at Shepherd's Heart. The completed Checklist, 
Registration and all required payments are due upon enrollment in order to 
secure your child’s desired grade level or placement on the waiting list. This 
includes all pre-dated tuition checks. You will be contacted as soon as possible to let 
you know the status of your registration.  
 
It is with great enthusiasm and humble prayers that the current Shepherd’s Heart Board 
of Directors invites you to join our Shepherd’s Heart family.  Please email us at 
shepherdshearttutorial@yahoo.com if you have any questions. We look forward to the 
opportunity of serving your family in this upcoming year! 
 
 
In His Service, 
 
Your Shepherd’s Heart Board of Directors 
 
Betty Jo Jordan 
Juliana Heisey 
Laura Goodwin 
Jason Crisler  
Melanie Kiser 
Cindy Crowley 
 


